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At its latest meeting, the Chairman asked whether someone else would take 
over this position, as it she was always rather busy at this time of the year 
when the meeting was held. Mary Whiting kindly agreed to become Chairman. 
 
As usual, the committee would like to thank everyone who helps in the 
production and distribution of the parish paper and also Mike and Nikki in the 
Payhembury Shop for their continued support.   
 
Finances continue to be a big worry, but despite agreeing to increase the 
number of pages which will cost £250 a year, the committee decided against 
charging for the magazine. There will be donation envelopes in the April issue 
and the committee would be grateful if people could consider what most 
villages charge for their parish paper and be generous with their donations.  
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